Dunbar, U.S.d. \ Jan. 9, 1895

Dunbar to F.E. Ward, General Correspondence

Dear sir! - yours of the 5th instant at hand and I
must say I was very much chagrined by the way you have
interpreted my letter in reference to Gov. Ramsey.

I did not ask for any assistamce through Mr. Hill or
yourself in obtaining photos...



